
 

 
CIN: L51109WB1989PLC046292 

 
June 12, 2024 
 
 
The Deputy Manager 
Dept. of Corp. Services 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai – 400 001 

The Company Secretary 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 
7, Lyons Range 
Kolkata-700 001 

 
Ref: Scrip Code BSE-530263, CSE-17056 

 
Sub: Announcement u/r 30 (Business Development) 

 
Respected Sir or Madam, 
 
With reference to the captioned subject matter, members, market participants as well as 
Regulators are hereby informed that the Company has received approval from Sangli 
District Cooperative Bank Ltd. for tie-up for MICROFINANCE BUSINESS. 
 
We will be partnering with said Bank to expand our business base in Sangli (Maharashtra) 
and adjoining areas for microfinance subject to internal approvals as well as NABARD 
guidelines. 
 
The Bank would be sharing with us the database of people who are in requirement for 
microfinance.  
 
The terms of said business would be mutually decided on case to case basis. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record & oblige. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For GLOBAL CAPITAL MARKETS LIMITED 

 
 
 
I. C. BAID 
DIN: 00235263 
CHAIRMAN 
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